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04/05/2023

Ypsilanti Downtown Development Authority
1 S Huron 
Ypsilanti, MI 48197

RE: 2023 Main Street Microgrant Application

I am writing to express my strong support for the Main Street Microgrant Application submitted by the Ypsilanti Downtown Development Authority. This project will help enhance our downtown and create opportunities for local artists in Ypsilanti and help support local businesses. I am deeply encouraged by the surging development interest in Depot Town and across Ypsilanti and this restoration is both a very real placemaking effort and a meaningful symbol that Depot Town is the place to be for artists and our creative community. As the Ypsilanti City Manager, I request that you strongly consider that this project be approved for one of the $5,000 Bridge Builders Main Street Microgrants


Sincerely,  


Frances McMullan, City Manager
City of Ypsilanti 
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